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Upcoming Events…  
Looking for something fun to do this summer 
the Safety Committee and Retention Team have 
some killer ideas coming up and planning 
activities to get involved in the community. Keep 
an eye on upcoming events for July on the 
Marlin; and if you would like to get involved let a 
committee member know.   
 
Fourth of July is coming up quick. See page 
three on how we will celebrate Independence 
Day here at Triumph Sheets / TVC, along with 
some potential trivia questions. 
 
 

 

2nd Annual Paper 
Airplane Contest 
 
Big thanks to everyone who showed us their 
incredible flight skills. We had a blast seeing 
everyone compete to steal Josh Hicks’ 1st place 
from last year, but with a second big win Josh 
Hicks came in 1st again! Second place goes to 
Luke Wallace, and Third to Sam Hunter. Best in 

show was 
Charles Root. 
Also, big 
thanks to 
Todd and 
Cerise for 
setting up 
lunch for all 
the shifts; and 
the Retention 
Team for 
hosting a 
great event! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Josh Hicks – 2nd year in a row, 1st Place 
Flight Distance!!!  

Charles Root – 1st place Best in Show 

“Safety	has	to	be	everyone’s	responsibility…	everyone	needs	to	
know	that	they	are	empowered	to	speak	up	if	there’s	an	issue.”	
 -Captain Scott Kelly 
 



 

 

 

  

  

  

 A few things to remember about 
personal protective equipment here at 
Triumph. 
 

1. PPE is always our last line of 
defense.  

2. Cut gloves are required when 
cutting and handing metal bands.  

3. Steel toed or composite toed 
shoes can save your toes. Make 
sure to always wear these on the 
floor.  

4. You only get one set of ears. 
Protect them with the correct 
hearing devices we provide.  

5. Safety glasses protect your eyes 
from potential flying objects or 
bugs…  

Want to further your knowlegde after watching your 
convergence this morth on personal protective equipment? 
Scan the QR code for facts about work related trends, 
work injuries and illnesses by most affected body part. 
Great information provided by National Safety Council.  



 
 

 

  
We will be Closed 

Independence Day – July 4th, 2022 
 

Join us throughout your shift on Wednesday July 6th and Thursday July 7th for 
popcorn, cookie cake, and candies! 

 
There will be a popcorn 
maker for anyone who enjoys 
freshly popped popcorn, 
cookie cakes, and candies for 
all the shifts.  
 
We will be running a few 
contests as well, for your 
chance to win some gift 
cards!  
 
We look forward to seeing 
the creative outfits you come 
up with! Trivia will run 
throughout the week, place 
your answers in the box 
located on the decorated 
table in each breakroom.  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

     

 
 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 215-555-0134 someone@example.com 

Best Patriotic 
Outfit $100 

Trivia on the 
Marlin $50 

Guess how many 
are in the jar?  

Possible Trivia Question J  



 

 

 

 
 

     
 

Cheers to your safety superhero’s 
this month! Please make sure to 
congratulate these employees as 
they have shown outstanding 
safety values in our plant. 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
participated. Remember there is a 
drawing each month on all shifts. 
Not only does the safety superhero 
get a gift card but so does the 
person who nominates them.  
 
 
 

Savannah Hughes 
excited about being 
Safety Superhero for A 
Shift this month. She 
has always 
participated in the 
program and has 
gotten multiple 
nominator gift cards, 
but this is a first for 
her. Way to go to 
Savannah!  

Great example of teamwork. Skyler Sluder, on 
the left, is the Safety Superhero for C Shift. Will 
Burrell, on the right, nominated Skyler for 
moving scrap units out of the aisle way. We are 
always looking for ways to keep the plant clean 
and orderly. Thanks for helping to achieve plant 
safety.  

Dathan Hill is also a 
first time Safety 
Superhero on D Shift. 
Always looking out for 
the sheetline when 
there are wax sheets 
on the floor and calling 
it out. Thank you for 
doing your part in 
safety!  

Donnell Colclough one 
of our first Safety 
Superhero’s to get it 
two times this year! 
Way to go Donnell for 
showing concern and 
making sure everyone 
had their gloves on 
when necessary.  

It takes all of us working as a team to make this a safe workplace.  


